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Kristen Mueller

From: utilityclerk@uctx.gov
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 5:13 PM
To: customersrvc@wm.com
Subject:  Parthenon Pl, trash pickup skipped

Hello, 
 
We have a customer who lives at  Parthenon Place in Universal City. His trash was not picked up this week. 
 
Please let us know if you need any further information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lilly Llamas 
Utility Clerk 
City of Universal City 
(210) 619-0710 
 

 
 
 


